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APPOINTMENT OF DAVID HOSKING TO THE ROLE OF CEO PSC AUSTRALIA AND NEW ZEALAND  

PSC is pleased to announce the appointment of David Hosking to the new role of CEO PSC Australia 
and New Zealand.  

David joins after a successful career at Allianz and prior to that time, at IAG. David brings a long 
history and deep understanding of the insurance industry and particularly the insurance broking and 
intermediary markets. 

David’s responsibilities will include the Australian Speciality and Agency businesses which remain 
under Adam Burgess, the Network Insurance (Connect and Reliance) businesses which remain under 
Tony Walker and the Australian Broking business which remain under Pat Miller.  

David’s responsibilities will also include other important parts of the business including IT, Workers 
Compensation and Life Broking.  

We believe the addition of David to the PSC team continues our efforts to be constantly growing our 
capabilities and will help us as we strive to double the size of the business again over the next 4 
years. 

David Hosking  
David was most recently Chief General Manager for the Broker and Agency Division of Allianz 
Australia and prior to that he was Chief Financial Officer for Allianz Australia.  

David Hosking is well known to a large number of people in the insurance industry and also in PSC 
having worked with the business for over a decade in his previous roles with Allianz.  

We are delighted that David has joined the Group. 

Please direct any queries to Tony Robinson, Managing Director on 0407 355 616. 
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Forward looking statements 
 
This announcement contains forward looking statements. All statements that address events or developments that we 
expect or anticipate will or may occur in the future are forward looking statements. These forward looking statements are 
based on the Board or management’s beliefs and expectations based on information currently available to the Board and 
management. The Company believes that these forward looking statements are reasonable as and when made. However, 
you should not place undue reliance on any such forward looking statements which are inherently uncertain. We do not 
undertake any obligation to publicly update or revised any forward looking statements whether as a result of new 
information, future events or otherwise except as required by law or the ASX Listing Rules. Forward looking statements are 
subject to certain risks and uncertainties that could cause actual results, events and developments to differ materially from 
our historical experience, or our present expectations or projections. 

 


